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    Thursday 27th September 2018
	Dear Parents,
We are extremely proud to share the exciting news that Izzy and Lawrence have been selected as Head Girl and Boy at Stockham School.  The following children have also been chosen to be House captains for our whole school behaviour/sports teams:

Green House – Lily-Mae 

Red house – James 

Blue House – Kyle 

Yellow house – Ava 

Congratulations to all these children, what a wonderful achievement!

We have also just heard some other wonderful news…Miss Lovegrove is expecting her first baby! She is due early March 2019 and we are all over the moon for her.  We will be recruiting for a wonderful teacher to finish the year off with our exceptional Year 4 class.

Well done to Lexi in Year 6 for being selected to perform at the Cornerstone in Didcot. Lexi was one of the 45 children aged between 8-16 out of 150 auditionees to achieve her place in this years’ show ‘The Pied Piper’. Please look out for flyers and banners coming soon to school, as you may like to watch the show in December.

Coming up soon…

Monday 1st October the whole school will be celebrating Harvest –Please see the harvest poster that came home earlier this week.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Jessica and Lily-Mae. Thank you for your help.  

It's a super busy term for Friends of Stockham! Please see summary of notices below: 

Fri 28th Sept - welcome cuppa (Foundation/Year 1 in the bungalow)

Fri 5th Oct - clothing collection bags into school

Tues 9th October - Friends of Stockham AGM (meeting in staff room 6:30pm, everyone welcome)

Tues 9th Oct (and Wed 10th Oct) - Halloween disco tickets on sale in hall (8:30-9am)

Friday 12th October - Halloween disco

Thurs 6th December - Christmas Fair (3.05pm)

29th April - save the date; the circus is coming to Stockham!

Please let us know if you have any unwanted hamper style baskets we could use for this year's hampers raffle

Also collecting: unwanted gifts, logo uniform and nativity costumes
CLASS NEWS
Year F  Foundation really enjoyed learning about France and tasting some French food on 
             Wednesday. This week we have learnt our first sound /S/. The children have
             brought in things from home starting with a S to show the class. 

Year 1  In maths Year 1 have been working on grouping and counting.  In English we have

             been learning to use capital letters for names and places.
Year 2  In maths we have been adding single digit numbers to two digit numbers using a range 
             of methods.  In art we have created self-portraits in the style of Juan Miro using 
             shapes, bold, black lines and bright colours.
Year 3  In science this week we have been sorting magnetic and non-magnetic objects. We
             loved our French Day on Wednesday and are now experts at describing the 

             weather in French!
Year 4  This week Year 4 visited Letcombe Brook and measured the depth, speed and 
             width of the river at two different sites.  In maths we have been learning about 
             negative numbers and in science we have begun learning about changes in state.

Year 5  In maths we have been working hard ordering numbers to 100,000 and in English

             we have been looking at the Awa tribe.
Year 6  In English we have been using different sentence structures and in maths we have 
             been calculating with negative numbers.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Freddie for always being a kind friend and thinking of others. Jasper and Jasmine
             for trying really hard during Phonics.

Year 1  Max B for using his determination when grouping and counting, well done you

             were fantastic.  George for using his confidence and counting to 10 in French in 

             front of the class.
Year 2  Mia for a superb self-portrait using all the features of the artist Juan Miro.  You

             showed wonderful confidence and independence in our lessons.  Jack for growing
             independence in our English and maths lessons and for presenting all your work
             so beautifully.
Year 3  Emma for an amazing cold task piece of writing. Alfie G for a superb write up of 
             the legend of Wayland's Smithy. You both listened carefully to the instructions, 
             worked independently and persevered to the very end. Well done!

Year 4  Amber for always being helpful around the classroom.  Alfie Ba for some super 
             French work.

Year 5  Owen for a very confident and clear maths explanation.  Janine for showing

             perseverance in maths to overcome the challenges she faced! 
Year 6  Lily-Mae for trying hard with description in English.  Johnny for persevering with 

             his handwriting and always having his hand up to share ideas. 
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 2!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










